The Rest Is Noise Listening To Twentieth
Century Alex Ross
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience practically lesson,
amusement, as without difficulty as concord can be gotten by just checking
out a book The Rest Is Noise Listening To Twentieth Century Alex Ross
afterward it is not directly done, you could say yes even more more or less
this life, with reference to the world.
We give you this proper as with ease as easy way to get those all. We find
the money for The Rest Is Noise Listening To Twentieth Century Alex Ross and
numerous books collections from fictions to scientific research in any way.
along with them is this The Rest Is Noise Listening To Twentieth Century Alex
Ross that can be your partner.

The Sound Book: The Science of the
Sonic Wonders of the World Trevor Cox
2014-02-10 A professor of acoustic
engineering provides a tour of the
world's most amazing sound phenomena,
including creaking glaciers,
whispering galleries, stalactite
organs, musical roads, humming dunes,
seals that sound like alien angels,
and a Mayan pyramid that chirps like
a bird.
Justice Jim Krueger 2006 When a
conspiracy of villains finds a way to
defeat the Justice League, while
looking like heroes to the public,
the JLA reserve members must come up
with a way to turn the tide against
the villains.
The Rest Is Noise Series: Sunken
Cathedrals: Music at Century’s End
Alex Ross 2013-10-10 This is a
chapter from Alex Ross’s
groundbreaking history of twentiethcentury classical music, ‘The Rest is
Noise’. Further extracts are
available as digital shorts,
accompanying the London Southbank
festival programme.
Comparing Notes: How We Make Sense of
Music Adam Ockelford 2018-05-01 How
does music work? Indeed, what is (or
the-rest-is-noise-listening-to-twentieth-century-alex-ross

isn’t) music? We are all
instinctively musical, but why? Adam
Ockelford has the answers. A tap of
the foot, a rush of emotion, the urge
to hum a tune; without instruction or
training we all respond intuitively
to music. Comparing Notes explores
what music is, why all of us are
musical, and how abstract patterns of
sound that might not appear to mean
anything can, in fact, be so
meaningful. Taking the reader on a
clear and compelling tour of major
twentieth century musical theories,
Professor Adam Ockelford arrives at
his own important psychologically
grounded theory of how music works.
From pitch and rhythm to dynamics and
timbre, he shows how all the elements
of music cohere through the principle
of imitation to create an abstract
narrative in sound that we
instinctively grasp, whether
listening to Bach or the Beatles.
Authoritative, engaging, and full of
wonderful examples from across the
musical spectrum, Comparing Notes is
essential reading for anyone who’s
ever loved a song, sonata, or
symphony, and wondered why.
Listening through the Noise Joanna
Demers 2010-07-30 Contemporary
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electronic music has splintered into
numerous genres and subgenres, all of
which share a concern with whether
sound, in itself, bears meaning.
Listening through the Noise considers
how the experience of listening to
electronic music constitutes a
departure from the expectations that
have long governed music listening in
the West.
Modern Music and After Paul Griffiths
2011-02-16 Over three decades, Paul
Griffiths's survey has remained the
definitive study of music since the
Second World War; this fully revised
and updated edition re-establishes
Modern Music and After as the
preeminent introduction to the music
of our time. The disruptions of the
war, and the struggles of the ensuing
peace, were reflected in the music of
the time: in Pierre Boulez's radical
reformation of compositional
technique and in John Cage's
development of zen music; in Milton
Babbitt's settling of the serial
system and in Dmitry Shostakovich's
unsettling symphonies; in Karlheinz
Stockhausen's development of
electronic music and in Luigi Nono's
pursuit of the universally human, in
Iannis Xenakis's view of music as
sounding mathematics and in Luciano
Berio's consideration of it as
language. The initiatives of these
composers and their contemporaries
opened prospects that haven't yet
stopped unfolding. This constant
expansion of musical thinking since
1945 has left us with no singular
history of music; Griffiths's study
accordingly follows several different
paths, showing how and why they
converge and diverge. This new
edition of Modern Music and After
discusses not only the music of the
fifteen years that have passed since
the previous edition, but also the
recent explosion of scholarly
interest in the latter half of the
twentieth century. In particular, the
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book has been expanded to incorporate
the variety of responses to the
modernist impasse experienced by
composers of the 1980s and 1990s.
Griffiths then moves the book into
the twenty-first century as he
examines such highly influential
composers as Helmut Lachenmann and
Salvatore Sciarrino. For its breadth,
wealth of detail, and characteristic
wit and clarity, the third edition of
Modern Music and After is required
reading for the student and the
enquiring listener.
Tenement Kid Bobby Gillespie
2021-10-14 Tenement Kid is Bobby
Gillespie's story up to the recording
and release of the album that has
been credited with 'starting the
90's', Screamadelica. Born into a
working class Glaswegian family in
the summer of 1961, Bobby's memoirs
begin in the district of Springburn,
soon to be evacuated in Edward
Heath's brutal slum clearances.
Leaving school at 16 and going to
work as a printers' apprentice,
Bobby's rock n roll epiphany arrives
like a bolt of lightning shining from
Phil Lynott's mirrored pickguard at
his first gig at the Apollo in
Glasgow. Filled with 'the holy spirit
of rock n roll' his destiny is sealed
with the arrival of the Sex Pistols
and punk rock which to Bobby,
represents an iconoclastic vision of
class rebellion and would ultimately
lead to him becoming an artist
initially in the Jesus and Mary Chain
then in Primal Scream. Structured in
four parts, Tenement Kid builds like
a breakbeat crescendo to the final
quarter of the book, the Summer of
Love, Boys Own parties, and the
fateful meeting with Andrew
Weatherall in an East Sussex field.
As the '80s bleed into the '90s and a
new kind of electronic soul music
starts to pulse through the nation's
consciousness, Primal Scream become
the most innovative British band of
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the new decade, representing a new
psychedelic vanguard taking shape at
Creation Records. Ending with the
release of Screamadelica and the tour
that followed in the autumn, Tenement
Kid is a book filled with the joy and
wonder of a rock n roll apostle who
would radically reshape the future
sounds of fin de siècle British pop.
Published thirty years after the
release of their masterpiece, Bobby
Gillespie's memoir cuts a righteous
path through a decade lost to
Thatcherism and saved by acid house.
The Rest is Noise: Listening to the
Twentieth Century Alex Ross
2011-08-25 Alex Ross’s sweeping
history of twentieth-century
classical music, winner of the
Guardian First Book Award, is a
gripping account of a musical
revolution.
Lexicon of Musical Invective Nicolas
Slonimsky 1969
Twentieth-century Music Robert P.
Morgan 1991 Traces the currents that
have shaped the development of music
in the twentieth century and
discusses the contributions of such
composers as Mahler, Debussy,
Stockhausen, Vaughan Williams,
Bartok, and Stravinsky
Exploring Twentieth-Century Vocal
Music Sharon Mabry 2002-07-25 The
vocal repertoire of the twentieth
century--including works by
Schoenberg, Boulez, Berio, Larsen,
and Vercoe--presents exciting
opportunities for singers to stretch
their talents and demonstrate their
vocal flexibility. Contemporary
composers can be very demanding of
vocalists, requiring them to recite,
trill, and whisper, or to read nontraditional scores. For singers just
beginning to explore the novelties of
the contemporary repertoire,
Exploring Twentieth-Century Vocal
Music is an ideal guide. Drawing on
over thirty years of experience
teaching and performing the twentieth
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century repertoire, Sharon Mabry has
written a cogent and insightful book
for singers and voice teachers who
are just discovering the innovative
music of the twentieth century. The
book familiarizes readers with the
new and unusual notation systems
employed by some contemporary
composers. It suggests rehearsal
techniques and vocal exercises that
help singers prepare to tackle the
repertoire. And the book offers a
list of the most important and
interesting works to emerge in the
twentieth century, along with
suggested recital programs that will
introduce audiences as well as
singers to this under-explored body
of music.
Wagnerism: Art and Politics in the
Shadow of Music Alex Ross 2020-09-15
’An absolutely masterly work’ Stephen
Fry Alex Ross, renowned author of the
international bestseller The Rest Is
Noise, reveals how Richard Wagner
became the proving ground for modern
art and politics—an aesthetic war
zone where the Western world wrestled
with its capacity for beauty and
violence.
Settling Scores David Monod
2006-03-08 Classical music was
central to German national identity
in the early twentieth century. The
preeminence of composers such as Bach
and Beethoven and artists such as
conductor Wilhelm Furtwangler and
pianist Walter Gieseking was cited by
the Nazis as justification for German
expansionism and as evidence of Aryan
superiority. In the minds of many
Americans, further German aggression
could be prevented only if the
population's faith in its moral and
cultural superiority was shattered.
In Settling Scores, David Monod
examines the attempted
"denazification" of the German music
world by the Music Control Branch of
the Information Control Division of
Military Government. The occupying
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American forces barred from the stage
and concert hall all former Nazi
Party members and even anyone deemed
to display an "authoritarian
personality." They also imported
European and American music. These
actions, however, divided American
officials and outraged German
audiences and performers.
Nonetheless, the long-term effects
were greater than has been previously
recognized, as German government
officials regained local control and
voluntarily limited their involvement
in artistic life while promoting
"new" (anti-Nazi) music.
The Rest Is Noise Alex Ross
2007-10-16 The scandal over modern
music has not died--while paintings
by Picasso and Pollock sell for
millions of dollars, works from
Stravinsky's Rite of Spring onward
still send ripples of unease through
audiences. Yet the influence of
modern music can be felt ev
What to Listen For in Music Aaron
Copland 2011-02-01 Now in trade
paperback: “The definitive guide to
musical enjoyment” (Forum). In this
fascinating analysis of how to listen
to both contemporary and classical
music analytically, eminent American
composer Aaron Copland offers
provocative suggestions that will
bring readers a deeper appreciation
of the most viscerally rewarding of
all art forms.
Terry Riley's In C Robert Carl
2009-08-05 Setting the stage for a
most intriguing journey into the
world of minimalism, Robert Carl's
Terry Riley's In C argues that the
work holds its place in the canon
because of the very challenges it
presents to "classical" music. Carl
examines In C in the context of its
era, its grounding in aesthetic
practices and assumptions, its
process of composition, presentation,
recording, and dissemination.
Listen to This Alex Ross 2010-11-25
the-rest-is-noise-listening-to-twentieth-century-alex-ross

In Listen to This, the award-winning
music critic and author of The Rest
is Noise, Alex Ross looks forward and
backward in musical culture:
capturing essential figures in
classical music history, as well as
giving an alternative view of recent
pop music.
We Tell Ourselves Stories in Order to
Live Joan Didion 2006 A definitive
compilation of essays and nonfiction
writings spanning more than forty
years includes the author's
reflections on politics, lifestyle,
place, and cultural figures,
including her studies of HaightAshbury, the Manson family, the Black
Panthers, California earthquakes,
Bill Clinton and Kenneth Starr, and
much more.
The Rest Is Noise Series: Death
Fugue: Music in Hitler’s Germany Alex
Ross 2013-02-28 This is a chapter
taken from Alex Ross’s groundbreaking
history of twentieth-century
classical music, The Rest is Noise.
The Rest Is Noise Series: Beethoven
Was Wrong: Bop, Rock, and the
Minimalists Alex Ross 2013-10-10 This
is a chapter from Alex Ross’s
groundbreaking history of twentiethcentury classical music, ‘The Rest is
Noise’. Further extracts are
available as digital shorts,
accompanying the London Southbank
festival programme.
The Rest Is Noise Alex Ross
2007-10-16 Winner of the 2007
National Book Critics Circle Award
for Criticism A New York Times Book
Review Top Ten Book of the Year Time
magazine Top Ten Nonfiction Book of
2007 Newsweek Favorite Books of 2007
A Washington Post Book World Best
Book of 2007 In this sweeping and
dramatic narrative, Alex Ross, music
critic for The New Yorker, weaves
together the histories of the
twentieth century and its music, from
Vienna before the First World War to
Paris in the twenties; from Hitler's
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Germany and Stalin's Russia to
downtown New York in the sixties and
seventies up to the present. Taking
readers into the labyrinth of modern
style, Ross draws revelatory
connections between the century's
most influential composers and the
wider culture. The Rest Is Noise is
an astonishing history of the
twentieth century as told through its
music.
Beethoven Hero Scott Burnham
2020-08-04 Bringing together
reception history, music analysis and
criticism, the history of music
theory, and the philosophy of music,
Beethoven Hero explores the nature
and persistence of Beethoven's heroic
style. What have we come to value in
this music, asks Scott Burnham, and
why do generations of critics and
analysts hear it in much the same
way? Specifically, what is it that
fosters the intensity of listener
engagement with the heroic style, the
often overwhelming sense of
identification with its musical
process? Starting with the story of
heroic quest heard time and again in
the first movement of the Eroica
Symphony, Burnham suggests that
Beethoven's music matters profoundly
to its listeners because it projects
an empowering sense of self, destiny,
and freedom, while modeling ironic
self-consciousness. In addition to
thus identifying Beethoven's music as
an overarching expression of values
central to the age of Goethe and
Hegel, the author describes and then
critiques the process by which the
musical values of the heroic style
quickly became the controlling model
of compositional logic in Western
music criticism and analysis. Apart
from its importance for students of
Beethoven, this book will appeal to
those interested in canon formation
in the arts and in music as a
cultural, ethical, and emotional
force--and to anyone concerned with
the-rest-is-noise-listening-to-twentieth-century-alex-ross

what we want from music and what
music does for us.
The Rest Is Noise Alex Ross
2007-10-16 The scandal over modern
music has not died--while paintings
by Picasso and Pollock sell for
millions of dollars, works from
Stravinsky's Rite of Spring onward
still send ripples of unease through
audiences. Yet the influence of
modern music can be felt ev
The Embarrassment of Riches Simon
Schama 1988 Describes the cultural
and social milieu of seventeenthcentury Holland, where, despite great
material wealth and general
prosperity, an "anxiety of
superabundance" permeated all aspects
of the culture
The Age of Bowie Paul Morley
2017-01-03 Respected arts commentator
and author Paul Morley, an artistic
advisor to the curators of the highly
successful retrospective exhibition
'David Bowie Is...' for the Victoria
& Albert Museum in London, constructs
a definitive story of Bowie that
explores how he worked, played, aged,
structured his ideas, influenced
others, invented the future, and
entered history as someone who could
and would never be forgotten. Morley
captures the greatest moments from
across Bowie's life and career; how
young Davie Jones of South London
became the international David Bowie;
his pioneering collaborations in the
recording studio with the likes of
Tony Visconti, Mick Ronson, and Brian
Eno; to iconic live, film, theatre,
and television performances from the
1970s, 80s, and 90s, as well as the
various encounters and artistic
relationships he developed with
musicians from John Lennon, Lou Reed,
and Iggy Pop to Trent Reznor and
Arcade Fire. And of course, discusses
in detail his much-heralded and
critically acclaimed finale with the
release of Blackstar just days before
his shocking death in New York.
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Music After the Fall Tim RutherfordJohnson 2017-02 Music after the Fall
is the first book to survey
contemporary Western art music within
the transformed political, cultural,
and technological environment of the
post–Cold War era. In this book, Tim
Rutherford-Johnson considers musical
composition against this changed
backdrop, placing it in the context
of globalization, digitization, and
new media. Drawing connections with
the other arts, in particular visual
art and architecture, he expands the
definition of Western art music to
include forms of composition,
experimental music, sound art, and
crossover work from across the
spectrum, inside and beyond the
concert hall. Each chapter is a
critical consideration of a wide
range of composers, performers,
works, and institutions, and develops
a broad and rich picture of the new
music ecosystem, from North American
string quartets to Lebanese
improvisers, from electroacoustic
music studios in South America to
ruined pianos in the Australian
outback. Rutherford-Johnson puts
forth a new approach to the study of
contemporary music that relies less
on taxonomies of style and technique
than on the comparison of different
responses to common themes of
permission, fluidity, excess, and
loss.
The Rest Is Noise Series: City of
Nets: Berlin in the Twenties Alex
Ross 2013-02-28 This is a chapter
taken from Alex Ross’s groundbreaking
history of twentieth-century
classical music, The Rest is Noise.
Playing Changes Nate Chinen 2019 One
of the Best Books of the Year: NPR,
GQ, Billboard, JazzTimes In jazz
parlance, "playing changes" refers to
an improviser's resourceful path
through a chord progression. In this
definitive guide to the jazz of our
time, leading critic Nate Chinen
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boldly expands on that idea, taking
us through the key changes, concepts,
events, and people that have shaped
jazz since the turn of the century-from Wayne Shorter and Henry
Threadgill to Kamasi Washington and
Esperanza Spalding; from the phrase
"America's classical music" to an
explosion of new ideas and
approaches; from claims of jazz's
demise to the living, breathing scene
that exerts influence on mass
culture, hip-hop, and R&B. Grounded
in authority and brimming with style,
packed with essential album lists and
listening recommendations, Playing
Changes takes the measure of this
exhilarating moment--and the
shimmering possibilities to come.
Out of My Mind Sharon M. Draper
2012-05 Considered by many to be
mentally retarded, a brilliant,
impatient fifth-grader with cerebral
palsy discovers a technological
device that will allow her to speak
for the first time.
Visible Deeds of Music Simon ShawMiller 2002-01-01 This thoughtful and
provocative book explores the
relationship between music and the
visual arts in the late nineteenth
and twentieth centuries, focusing on
the modernist period. Reassessing the
work of composers and artists such as
Richard Wagner, Pablo Picasso, Paul
Klee, Josef Matthias Hauer, and John
Cage, Simon Shaw-Miller argues that
despite modernism's advocacy of media
purity and separation, the boundaries
between art and music were permeable
at this time, as they have been
throughout history. Shaw-Miller
begins by discussing the place of
Wagner's music and ideas at the time
of the birth of modernism, presenting
Wagner's aesthetic of the
Gesamtkunstwerk as an alternative
paradigm for modernist art. He goes
on to analyze Picasso's use of
musical subjects in his cubist works
and Klee's adoption of music and the
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issue of temporality in his paintings
and drawings. He concludes with the
radical aesthetic of Cage, the
silencing of sound, and the promotion
of intermediality in the work of
Fluxus artists. Through these
fascinating examples, Shaw-Miller
raises questions about both art and
music history that will be of
interest to students of both
disciplines.
Real Life Brandon Taylor 2020-02-18 A
FINALIST for the Booker Prize, the
National Book Critics Circle John
Leonard Prize, the VCU/Cabell First
Novelist Prize, the Lambda Literary
Award, the NYPL Young Lions Award,
and the Edmund White Debut Fiction
Award “A blistering coming of age
story” —O: The Oprah Magazine Named a
Best Book of the Year by The New York
Times, The Washington Post, New York
Public Library, Vanity Fair, Elle,
NPR, The Guardian, The Paris Review,
Harper's Bazaar, Financial Times,
Huffington Post, BBC, Shondaland,
Barnes & Noble, Vulture, Thrillist,
Vice, Self, Electric Literature, and
Shelf Awareness A novel of startling
intimacy, violence, and mercy among
friends in a Midwestern university
town, from an electric new voice.
Almost everything about Wallace is at
odds with the Midwestern university
town where he is working uneasily
toward a biochem degree. An
introverted young man from Alabama,
black and queer, he has left behind
his family without escaping the long
shadows of his childhood. For reasons
of self-preservation, Wallace has
enforced a wary distance even within
his own circle of friends—some dating
each other, some dating women, some
feigning straightness. But over the
course of a late-summer weekend, a
series of confrontations with
colleagues, and an unexpected
encounter with an ostensibly
straight, white classmate, conspire
to fracture his defenses while
the-rest-is-noise-listening-to-twentieth-century-alex-ross

exposing long-hidden currents of
hostility and desire within their
community. Real Life is a novel of
profound and lacerating power, a
story that asks if it’s ever really
possible to overcome our private
wounds, and at what cost.
Symphonies for the Soul Oliver Condy
2021-11-04 *** With a foreword by
James Naughtie Within the pages of
this book lie musical prescriptions
that offer comfort, solace and
strength in the face of dark times.
Whether you suffer from loneliness or
laziness, from bereavement or
betrayal, a heartbreak or a mere
hangover, here you'll find the
perfect piece of classical music to
heal the heart, soothe the soul and
cure the maladies of the modern
world. Musician and writer Oliver
Condy takes the role of musical
physician, using his years of
experience to prescribe remedies for
all manner of ailments in the form of
classical music. A beautifullypackaged gift book with more than 100
recommendations, Symphonies for the
Soul is filled with fascinating
stories behind the pieces and
composers selected, and how in their
own unique ways they can nourish the
spirit in times of need.
Music in the Twentieth and TwentyFirst Centuries (Western Music in
Context: A Norton History) Joseph
Auner 2013-05-07 The music of the
twentieth and twenty-first centuries
in its cultural, social, and
intellectual contexts. Joseph Auner's
Music in the Twentieth and TwentyFirst Centuries explores the sense of
possibility unleashed by the era's
destabilizing military conflicts,
social upheavals, and technological
advances. Auner shows how the
multiplicity of musical styles has
called into question traditional
assumptions about compositional
practice, the boundaries of music and
noise, and the relationship among
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composer, performer, and listener. He
also shows how composers and their
works have played important roles in
defining ideas of nation, race, and
gender, and thus in shaping the
modern world for better and worse.
Western Music in Context: A Norton
History comprises six volumes of
moderate length, each written in an
engaging style by a recognized
expert. Authoritative and current,
the series examines music in the
broadest sense—as sounds notated,
performed, and heard—focusing not
only on composers and works, but also
on broader social and intellectual
currents.
Big Bangs Howard Goodall 2011-08-31
The dramatic story of five key
turning points in a thousand years of
Western music - discoveries that
changed the course of history. Who
first invented 'Doh Re Mi...'? What
do we mean by "in tune"? Looking back
down the corridor of a thousand
years, Howard Goodall guides us
through the stories of five seismic
developments in the history of
Western music. His "big bangs" may
not be the ones we expect - some are
surprising and some are so obvious we
overlook them - but all have had an
extraordinary impact. Goodall starts
with the invention of notation by an
11th-century Italian monk, which
removed the creation of music from
the hands of the players to the pens
of the composers; moves on to the
first opera; then to the invention of
the piano, and ends with the story of
the first recording made in history.
Howard Goodall has the gift of making
these complicated musical advances
both clear and utterly fascinating.
Racy and vivid in a narrative full of
colourful characters and graphic
illustrations of technical processes,
he also gives a wonderful sense of
the culture of trial and error and
competition, be it in 11th-century
Italy or 19th-century America, in
the-rest-is-noise-listening-to-twentieth-century-alex-ross

which all progress takes place. Big
Bangs opens a window on the crucial
moments in our musical culture discoveries that made possible
everything from Bach to the Beatles and tells us a riveting story of a
millennium of endeavour.
Listen to this Alex Ross 2010 This
collection of essays showcases the
best of Ross's writing from more than
a decade at "The New Yorker." Whether
his subject is Mozart or Bob Dylan,
Ross shows how music expresses the
full complexity of the human
condition. Witty, passionate, and
brimming with insight, "Listen to
This" teaches us how to listen.
Music in Everyday Life Tia DeNora
2000-06-08 This book shows how music
is central to the construction and
regulation of everyday life.
Leo Ornstein Michael Broyles
2007-10-15 Leo Ornstein: Modernist
Dilemmas, Personal Choices traces the
meteoric rise and heretofore
inexplicable disappearance of the
Russian-American, futurist-anarchist,
pianist-composer from his arrival in
the United States in 1906 through a
career that lasted nearly a century.
Outliving his admirers and critics by
decades Leo Ornstein passed away in
2002 at the age of 108. Frequently
compared to Igor Stravinsky and
Arnold Schoenberg, for a time
Ornstein enjoyed a kind a celebrity
granted few living musicians. And
then he turned his back on it all.
This first, full-length biographical
study draws upon interviews,
journals, and letters from a wide
circle of Ornstein's friends and
acquaintances to track the Ornstein
family as it escaped the horrors of
the Russian pogroms, and it situates
the Russian-Jewish-American musician
as he carved out an identity amidst
World War I, the flu pandemic, and
the Red Scare. While telling Leo
Ornstein's story, the book also
illuminates the stories of thousands
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of immigrants with similar harrowing
experiences. It also explores the
immeasurable impact of his unexpected
marriage in 1918 to Pauline MalletPrevost, a Park Avenue debutante. Leo
Ornstein: Modernist Dilemmas,
Personal Choices finds Ornstein at
the center of several networks that
included artists John Marin, William
Zorach, Leon Kroll, writers and
activists Paul Rosenfeld, Waldo
Frank, Edmund Wilson, and Clair Reis,
the Stieglitz Circle, and a group of
English composers known as the
Frankfurt Five. Ornstein's story
challenges directly the traditional
chronology and narrative regarding
musical modernism in America and its
close relation to the other arts.
Hiroshima John Hersey 2019-06-05 On
August 6, 1945, Hiroshima was
destroyed by the first atom bomb ever
dropped on a city. This book, John
Hersey's journalistic masterpiece,
tells what happened on that day. Told
through the memories of survivors,
this timeless, powerful and
compassionate document has become a
classic "that stirs the conscience of
humanity" (The New York Times).
Almost four decades after the
original publication of this
celebrated book, John Hersey went
back to Hiroshima in search of the
people whose stories he had told. His
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account of what he discovered about
them is now the eloquent and moving
final chapter of Hiroshima.
The Rest Is Noise Series: Zion Park:
Messiaen, Ligeti, and the Avant-Garde
of the Sixties Alex Ross 2013-10-10
This is a chapter from Alex Ross’s
groundbreaking history of twentiethcentury classical music, ‘The Rest is
Noise’. Further extracts are
available as digital shorts,
accompanying the London Southbank
festival programme.
Matisse Stephanie D'Alessandro 2010
This book examines the working
method, experimental techniques, and
compositional choices Matisse used in
works created between 1913 and 1917.
The works that Henri Matisse
(1869-1954) executed between late
1913 and 1917 are among his most
demanding, experimental, and
enigmatic. Often sharply composed,
heavily reworked, and dominated by
the colors black and gray, these
compositions are rigorously
abstracted and purged of nearly all
descriptive detail. Although they
have typically been treated as
unrelated to one another, as
aberrations within the artist's
oeuvre, or as singular responses to
Cubism or World War I, this book
reveals the deep connections among
them.
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